
From: Jeff Ruble <jruble@scpowerteam.com>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 12/13/2013 11:53:00 PM
Subject: Re: Heritage Means Business

Katherine,

It was good to see you too - thanks for coming. How about Tuesday?

Jeff

Sent from my iPad

On Dec 13, 2013, at 4:54 PM, "Veldran, Katherine" <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov> wrote:

Jeff,
It was great seeing you at your holiday party!
Are you available to meet next week to discuss updates regarding the First Gentleman's Invitational. 
Please let me know when you're available.
Have a great weekend!
Thank you,
Katherine

Katherine F. Veldran
Director of Legislative Affairs | Office of Governor Nikki Haley
O: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
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